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8th June 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

I can’t believe that it is June already! Where has the time gone?

This year has seen a number of staff retire and move on. Sadly, Mrs Grey retired due to family bereavements, and Mrs Innes decided to return back home relocating to Scotland.

In September we will also be without Mrs Sors who will be on maternity leave. We wish both her and her husband Phil the best of luck and every happiness as they become parents for the first time. Mrs Sors will make a fantastic mum, although I do hope they both don’t have too many sleepless nights!

However, there will be one other member of staff leaving the fold in September. Mr Simpson, will be relocating with his partner to Manchester and will be taking up a teaching post there. As I am sure everyone is aware, Mr Simpson has had an incredible impact upon our whole school community these last few years. He truly has found his vocation in teaching and will be sorely missed by the children, staff, myself and all connected with our wonderful school. On behalf of all the children and staff at Hutton Rudby Primary School who have benefited enormously from Mr Simpson’s hard work, endeavour, commitment and enthusiasm in making school life the very best experience for all, I would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his service to the school and wish him every success and fortune for the future. I’ve no doubt he will go on to achieve great things in education.

In light of the above, I am delighted that Miss Tulip, who has been covering the Year 2 class, has agreed to cover Mrs Sors maternity leave in Year 1. Miss Tulip has fitted seamlessly into school life at Hutton Rudby and I thank her for all efforts with our Year 2 children to date. Additionally, we have appointed a new teacher for Year 6 in September. Mrs Hopkin will be joining our team. Mrs Hopkin has over 7 years teaching experience in Year 6 at Green Lane Academy in Middlesbrough. I am incredibly excited by her appointment. She is an English and Art specialist possessing great creativity and excellence that I am sure will only strengthen our teaching team greatly.

Therefore, the teacher staffing arrangements for the 2017/18 academic year are as follows:

Reception

Mr Field

Year 1

Miss Tulip/Mrs Sors

Year 2

Miss Pratt

Year 3

Mrs Morley

Year 4

Mrs Ruddy

Year 5

Mr Johnson

Year 6

Mrs Hopkin

On Wednesday 12th July, the children are going to have a whole day transition, where they will spend the day with their new teacher for September.

Once again thank you for all your support this year. By continuing to work together we can offer our children the best learning opportunities available.

Many thanks
Matthew Kelly
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